
To whom it may concern, 

We would like to invite you to undergo a mammogram through the early breast cancer detection program 
promoted by the Emilia Romagna region. A mammogram is a quick and simple test, reserved for women 
between the ages of 45 and 74. 
Please present yourself at: 

The letter of invitation and the attached leaflet have also been sent to your Electronic Health Record (if you 
have activated it), to your Doctor and have also been sent to your address by second-class mail. 

A radiology technician will perform the mammogram. The test is free, as are any future follow-up tests, 
and a request from your general practitioner (medico di famiglia) is not required. Please bring this letter 
with you. 
If necessary, we will provide you with a letter to present to your employer, in order to justify your absence 
from work. 

If you need to have more information or change your appointment, please call: 
Monday to Friday (8:30am-5pm) 
Saturday (8:30am-12pm) 
Breast Cancer Screening Center (059-438001) 
or you can write to:  screeningmammo@ausl.mo.it 

We will then send you a letter with the test results at home and will contact you if follow-up tests are 
required. 

Remember: 
• bring a document of identity (e.g. Identity card, passport)
• bring any previous mammogram results from tests not carried out within the screening program
• call us if you had a mammogram in the past year

If you are severely impaired and cannot reach the screening center, please contact us a few days before 
your scheduled appointment so that we may provide you with assistance. 

Take care of your health, please adhere to this invitation! 

See The original letter 


